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Maths Hub offer 2024-25

24 Jun 2024

We are happy to announce that we have now launched our new work group/ programme offer for 2024-25!

For further details on the primary and secondary work groups and programmes we will be running in 2024-5, please visit our website were you will find all the
necessary information

Don't miss out!

Please make sure to sign up to our mailing list so you don’t miss out on upcoming news on our programmes and events:

Subscribe to London Central and West Maths Hub Mailing List

We look forward to you working with you next year.

Contact

Email: admin@lcwmathshub.co.uk

Website: www.lcwmathshub.co.uk
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